
 

 

 

Circular No.031/2021-2022                           Date: 20/01/2022 

 

Dear Parents/Students,  

Greetings to all 

As per the instructions from the Govt. authorities there will be change in the 

mode of classes from tomorrow (21/01/2022).  

Kindly note: 

• Classes I to IX will have online classes only (no offline class). 

• The same timings as now with slight changes in timetable will be followed.  

• Classes will be in the morning session only.  

• All students should attend the class in formal dress, uniform preferred. 

• All students should attend the class in video on mode to ensure attendance. 

• Classes X, XI and XII will continue with the offline classes.  

• Parents (Std I- VIII) may visit the school and deposit the answer sheets  

Tomorrow (21-01-2022) as communicated earlier.  

  

Thanks for your support and cooperation. 

 

 

Principal  

 


